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Notification of Shortlisted Candidates for the Master of Public Health (MPH) Scholarship at 

IUHW, Japan (2026–2027 Intake) 

The Ministry of Health, Thimphu, is pleased to announce the list of applicants shortlisted and not 

shortlisted for the fully funded Master of Public Health (MPH) scholarship offered by the 

International University of Health and Welfare (IUHW), Japan, for the academic year 

2026–2027: 

Sl No        EID No.             Remarks 

1 20170108488 Shortlisted 

2 202106919174 Shortlisted 

3 20190112996 Shortlisted 

4 20130802582 Not Shortlisted 

The candidates have been reviewed and shortlisted during the 20th MHRC Meeting held on 

30th September 2025 based on the set eligibility criteria as per the announcement. The names 

have been forwarded to the Royal Civil Service Commission (RCSC) for further selection and 

confirmation of the scholarship program. 

Any additional documents required, along with interview details and related processes, will be 

communicated directly to the shortlisted candidates by the RCSC and IUHW–Japan. For any 

further clarifications feel free to contact @17621007. 
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